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As the days warm and rows of tulips color the landscape, many of us are reminded of how 
fortunate we are to live in this area. While there is much to be grateful for, there is work to be 
done to ensure that all Skagitonians experience the same joys of living here. 
  
To guide improvements in health for residents, many local agencies and organizations have 
adopted the Vital Conditions for Well-being Framework. This framework advances a collaborative, 
cross-sector approach to improving health and well-being and helps identify where and how to 
invest in communities to yield better results over time. When vital conditions are widely shared 
and assured for everyone, more of us can thrive. 
  

 

https://thriving.us/vital-conditions/?utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery


 

COVID Recovery Plan and Vital Conditions Framework 

Population Health Trust members reviewed the Vital Conditions Framework alongside the COVID 
Recovery Plan at a recent meeting. Released in 2022, the COVID Recovery Plan is the follow-up to 
our most recent Community Health Assessment. It is intended to bring the community together in 
focused efforts that will help us deal with the pressures the pandemic placed—and continues to 
place—on individuals, families, organizations, and systems within our County. The plan includes 
the following overarching goals and strategies for the key areas impacting community health and 
wellness: 

 

https://www.skagitcounty.net/PHTAC/Documents/SCPH_COVID%20RecoveryPlan%20FINAL.pdf?utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery
https://www.skagitcounty.net/PHTAC/Documents/SCPH_CHA_2021_FINAL.pdf?utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery


 

During the activity, members observed that all aspects of the COVID Recovery Plan can be linked 
to the Vital Conditions Framework. Synergy was found to be especially strong for goals related to 
behavioral health, housing, access to care, and economic and fiscal security. 
  

Food Access and Resource Survey 

The Trust is currently focusing on basic needs through the launch of a Food Security Workgroup. 
While information is available at the national and state levels, we lack data that helps us 
understand specifically which residents and geographies in Skagit County are most impacted by 
food insecurity. Having local data will allow for the development of goals and strategies specific to 
the needs of our community. To address this challenge, we will be administering a survey 
throughout the county during the month May. 
  
We invite you to participate in the survey to provide feedback about your 
experiences. Thank you for your willingness to participate and help us better 
understand the needs of our community! 

  

English 

 

Spanish 

 

 

Thank you for your partnership in keeping Skagit County healthy! 
  

  
The Population Health Trust was founded in 2015 and is the Community 
Advisory Board to the Skagit County Board of Health. For more 
information, check out our website.  
  
Population Health Trust 
Phone: (360) 416-1524 

 

 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/9JWDHPF?utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/9JWDHPF?utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery
https://www.skagitcounty.net/Departments/PHTAC?utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery
https://www.skagitcounty.net/Departments/PHTAC?utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery
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